
OPENING OF THE POLISH 

 MEMORIAL GARDEN  

WHITCHURCH-ON-THAMES 
        

    

 

 

 

 

The Polish Memorial Garden has been established on the former 

site of the Polish Chapel. The chapel served the mostly Polish 

Catholic community, who lived in what was then called Coombe 

Park Camp (now Manor Road).  

The garden will be officially opened on 

Sunday 14th August 2022 at 2pm 
 

All are welcome to the opening and if you are a former resident 

of one of the huts, or know of anyone who was, please tell them 

about the event. 

 

Light refreshments will be provided and will be available in the 

village hall after the event. 

 

For further details, please follow the Whitchurch on Thames 

website or contact the Guardian of the site, on 01189 841234 

or email annaponek@btinternet.com. 


